
WE ARE BECOMING:
ROOTED. RELATIONAL. REFLECTIVE.

Now that everyone has returned from
spring break, I know you are planning for
your next break. For most everyone that
will be Good Friday, April 18. MVS will set
out on our annual Good Friday Hike. Trail
and time TBD. 
 
This Wednesday MVS will finish up our
series on Jesus and your image.  We will be
eating dinner at 6:15pm with games and
message to follow. Don’t miss it and plan
to bring a friend!

Young Adult Small Group with Carter will  
meets each Sunday at 7:00pm at the
Parsonage. We are in a series on Divine
Direction, so plan to be there if you are a
High School Junior, Senior, or Young
Adult! Reach out to Carter with questions!
Email (below) or Text (865-335-9995).

THIS SUMMER! MVS is planning to
participate in MFuge at Ridgecrest in NC,
June 9-13!! Email or text Chris if you are
interested in participating! More details
and information on costs to come!

3/26: MVS Wednesday 6:15pm
3/30: Bible Study 9:30am
Worship 10:45am                     
3/30: Young Adult Small Group
7:00pm @ the Parsonage
4/2: MVS Wednesday 6:15pm

4/6: Bible Study 9:30am   
Worship 10:45am
4/6: Young Adult Small Group
7:00pm @ the Parsonage
4/9: MVS Wednesday 6:15pm
4/18: MVS Good Friday Hike

MFuge @ Ridgecrest, NC June 9 - 13
Interested? Let Chris know!

March  26 - April 2CURRENT HAPPENINGS

FUTURE HAPPENINGS

Chris Gilliland (Youth Pastor):
chris@montevistamaryville.com

Carter Harris (Intern):
carter@montevistamaryville.com

CONTACT


